Sir,

September 25 to 29, 2017 I attended an Radiation Specialist class with DDC Glen Lyman this course was provided by the US Department of Energy, the tuition was covered by the Illinois Emergency Management Agency, and the class was coordinated by Technical Resources Group, Inc. This class was directly related to my position within the Fire Department and my role in the Chicago Securing the Cities program.  While attending this class I was not offered nor did I accept any honoraria or gifts and my attendance in this class will not affect any City decision.  I rode to this class with Chief Lyman in his city car.  All my lodging and a per diem for meals were covered by the City of Chicago.  All other expenses were paid for out my personal finances.

If you need any further information please let me know, and thank you for your assistance in this process.

~Jason Satriano

  Commander of Homeland Security

  Chicago Fire Department
